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President/Madam Vice President,

We welcome the distinguished delegation from Uruguay.

Uruguay's adoption of the National Human Rights Plan 2020-2027, among others, illustrates its commitment to promoting and protecting the inherent rights of every person.

The Republic of Suriname has taken note of the national report of Uruguay and all other relevant reports in this regard. 

We warmly congratulate Uruguay for a successful review and wish them all success in implementing the accepted recommendations.

I thank you. 
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